
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
 

SKYLINE DRIVE 

(approximately 0.5 miles south of Conklintown Road) 

 

THE FOLLOWING PASSAIC COUNTY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT IS 

SCHEDULED: 

 

INSTALLATION OF HIGH FRICTION SURFACE COURSE TREATMENT 

 

Work will be completed on Wednesday, August 6th and Thursday, August 7th. 

 

SOUTHBOUND TRAFFIC (RINGWOOD TO OAKLAND) WILL BE 

DETOURED.  NORTHBOUND TRAFFIC WILL BE MAINTAINED.  WORK 

WILL BE COMPLETED FROM 9AM TO 3PM. 

 

EXPECT DELAYS. 
 

All travelers in this area must remain alert to construction equipment and watch carefully for the safety of 

construction workers. 

 

– The above anticipated schedule is WEATHER PERMITTING and is subject to change – 
 

For Municipal/School representatives copied on this email, kindly pass this notice on to residents through the appropriate 

Municipal/School notification system. 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies 

and with authority, states them to be the views of the managing agency. This e-mail and any attachments to it may contain 

confidential information and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, 

transmit, convert to hard copy, copy, use or disseminate this e-mail or any attachment to it. If you have received this e-

mail in error, please immediately notify the originator by return e-mail and delete this message. Please note that if this e-

mail contains a forwarded message or is a reply to a prior message, some or all of the contents of this message or any 

attachments may not have been produced by this office. Although the managing agency attempts to sweep e-mails and 

attachments for viruses, it does not guarantee that either are virus free and accepts no liability for any damage sustained as 

a result of viruses. This message is automatically appended to each e-mail leaving the managing agency's e-mail system. 

   


